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October 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11 Students outside of Sir Christopher Hatton Academy, 

We are writing to cordially invite you to the Sir Christopher Hatton Academy Sixth Form Open Evening to 

discover how your child can apply as an external student. This event will take place on Wednesday 7th 

November 2018 from 6.30pm until 8.30pm in the Main Hall.  

This will be an opportunity to discuss your child’s future at Sir Christopher Hatton Academy with a range of 
subject teachers and the Sixth Form team. Optional sessions will be running throughout the evening detailing 
pastoral support and extra-curricular opportunities; careers support and future pathways; and a session on 
the new Level 3 BTEC courses to ensure that you are fully informed about what we offer here. 
 
The rest of the evening will take the form of a subject fair in the Main Hall where you can talk to subject 
teachers and current Y13 students about the courses that we offer post-16 and receive a prospectus 
detailing course entry requirements and the application process. If you are unable to attend but your child is 
they are more than welcome to come on their own. 
 
As an external applicant, we would encourage you to contact us to arrange a tour of the academy for you 
and your child and give you the opportunity to see the academy during normal hours and ask any additional 
questions that you may have. 
 
To keep up to date with details of the application process and find out more about day to day life in the Sixth 
Form, you can follow us on Twitter (@HattonVIForm) or like us on Facebook (SCHA VI Form). 
 
Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us using the email address below. We 

look forward to seeing you on 7th November at 6.30pm. 

Yours faithfully 

          

 

Mr L Shackleton and Mrs R Heaney-Cox 

Assistant Principal: Director of Sixth Form and Sixth Form Pastoral Lead 

sixthforminfo@hattonacademy.org.uk 
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